
St. Francis School and PTO 

Annual Golf Tournament 
 

 

 
Friday, June 3, 2022 

Clearfield-Curwensville 

    Country Club 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Friend, 

 

Please accept this invitation to the 21st Annual St. Francis School Golf Tournament.  This 

year’s tournament will be held Friday, June 3, 2022 at the Clearfield-Curwensville 

Country Club.  Registration is at 9AM with a 10AM shotgun start. There will be a meal 

following the completion of play.  With space being limited we ask that you return your 

entry form before Friday, May 13th.  

 

Enclosed you will find a registration form.   We ask that you please register as soon as 

possible, as this year’s outing will be limited to the first 16 teams registered.   

 

Thank you in advance for your continued support.  Through this tournament, we are able 

to help fund the operation of St. Francis School while providing our children with a 

quality Catholic learning environment.  Any questions or concerns may be directed to 

Sue Diehl @ 814-933-8917 or to Saint Francis School @ 814-765-2618. 

        

 

Sincerely, 

        

       Golf Committee Members  

 

  

  

  

  

  

 



St. Francis School and PTO 

Annual Golf Tournament 
 

 

 

 
Friday, June 3, 2022 

Clearfield-Curwensville 

Country Club 

 

 

 

 

Four-person scramble   Proximity prizes    

Door prizes    50/50 drawing   

 Meal following round 

 

 

 

Registration at 9 AM 

Shotgun start at 10 AM 

Team Registration Form 
 

Team Contact, Phone # & Email: ___________________________________________ 
 

 

Team Name: ____________________________  

                  

 

Players’ Names:          

                      

 ___________________________________             

        

    

 ____________________________________   

  

 

  ____________________________________                          $400 Team Registration Fee 

            (includes 4 Mulligans) 

             

  ____________________________________    
   Make checks payable to:  St. Francis PTO 
 

   Mail payment and entry form by May 13, 2022 to:          St. Francis School Golf Tournament 

                           230 S. 2nd Street, Clearfield, PA  16830
   

       


